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Microplastics are a huge problem everywhere and have a considerably negative effect on all living creatures 
including humans. To have a plastic recycling facility in our town is simply not acceptable. 

While we are told that systems will be put in place to manage air and water pollution, systems are only ever as 
good as the people who manage them. 

One of the people involved in Plasrefine has  regarding failing to keep environmental 
emissions regulations and even apart from this there can be accidents when systems break down. 

While I realise Australia needs to deal with its own waste, such a facility should be located very far from human 
habitation and be run by people with proven pro-environmental leanings. 

The current proposal is absolutely unsuitable. 
 

 




